
Alabama Community College System  
Public Relations Association 

2019 Annual Conference 
September 4-6, 2019 ∙ Orange Beach, Alabama 

Student Scholarship Announcement 
Deadline: August 1, 2019 

 
The Alabama Community College System Public Relations Association is pleased to announce a new 
scholarship program for the 2019 annual meeting for students! 
 
ACCSPRA is offering two full student scholarships to attend the 2019 annual conference meeting in 
Orange Beach, Alabama. These scholarships include complete conference registration and two nights’ 
accommodations at the conference hotel. 
 
One scholarship is being offered to a current Alabama community college student interested in working 
toward a degree in the public relations or marketing field. To apply, please submit a completed send your 
resume, an unofficial transcript, and cover letter explaining why you want to attend, and what you hope to 
gain from the conference.  
 
A second scholarship is available on a need-basis. For consideration, please send your resume, unofficial 
transcript and a letter describing your educational and career goals and the impact the conference would 
have on your future. 
 
Scholarship applications and materials must be received by August 1st. Submitted applications will be 
reviewed and voted on by a scholarship committee. Scholarship recipients will be notified by August 8th. 
 
If you have any questions about the application process, contact ACCSPRA President Miranda Collier at 
miranda.collier@snead.edu.  
 
Applicants must be enrolled in 2019 Fall Semester classes at an Alabama Community College System 
institution. 

 

Email submissions to: miranda.collier@snead.edu  
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